
          

 
 
  

A few months ago the Fellowship 
board asked Jim Deveney to suggest ways to 
improve our lighting.  The old fluorescents were 
ugly and unreliable. And look what we have now! 
They are being replaced by LED tubes. They don’t 
flicker, they last longer, and use less power. We can 
feel virtuous while we save money and feel more 
comfortable. Thank Jim for leading us on a path 
toward the light.

And to avoid getting a crick in your neck 
admiring the new lighting, look down at the floor 
and admire the new carpet and vinyl which were 
installed last week.

If you have any suggestions for other 
improvements let me know.

 Margaret Evans 

  
 There will be a Pot Luck Supper at 
Margaret Evans’ on Saturday, November 25th 
 at 630 pm. 
       
 Sign up sheet at the Fellowship.                                

Birthdays and Anniversaries 
Nov.  12 David Parkinson

Nov.  11 Connie & Elmer Waters
Nov. 24  Beth & Paul Marshall
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Sept. Calendar
  

     Nov.  5:  Discussion: Myrtle Hylton            
        Program:  Charles Harshbarger 

         
                       Nov.   12:  Board Meeting

     Nov.   12:  Discussion: Donna Terrence         
           Program: Harold D. Sims, PhD
               “The Persistence of 

Underdevelopment in Central 
America”

        
     Nov.   19:  Share Sunday One half of today’s 

loose collection will go to the Free 
Clinic

      Nov. 19:  Discussion: Nick Karamessinis
          Program: Jeffrey Harper                

“Thanksgiving? …. Really?
                      
      Nov.  26:  Program Committee Meeting

      Nov.  26:   Discussion: Alan Nelson          
         Program: Michael Davis

     “Moonshot”
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     	FREE	CLINIC	WISH	LIST	

	 Since	the	hurricane,	the	Free	Clinic	has	been	
swamped	with	people	who	need	help.	Here	are	some	
of	the	things	they	are	asking	for:	Toiletries,	over	the	
counter	medications	and	supplies,	non-perishable	
foods,	ofGice	supplies,	pet	food,	socks,	underwear,	
used	seasonal	clothing,	bed	linens.	There	is	an	
urgent	need	right	now	for	personal	care	products.	
And,	of	course,	money.        

UUUF

President’s Message
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